
SPRINGFIELD SQUARE RESIDENTS 

RECYCLYING AND YARD WASTE SCHEDULE CHANGE  

 

Dear Springfield Square Residents:   
EFFECIVE THE WEEK OF MAY 13TH, RECYCLING AND YARD WASTE 

WILL BE PICKED-UP ON WEDNESDAYS.  DO NOT PUT PLASTIC BAGS IN 

YOUR RECYCLYING.  PLASTIC BAGS IN RECYCLYING IS PROHIBITED 

PER FAIRFAX COUNTY.  YARD WASTE MUST BE PLACED IN PAPER BAGS 

AND/OR TRASHCANS CEARLY MARKED “YARD WASTE” (MANDATORY 

PER FAIRFAX COUNTY).  PURCHASE YARD WASTE PAPER BAGS AT 

HOME DEPOT. 
 

TRASH FRIENDLY REMINDERS: 
• TRASH MUST NOT BE PLACED OUT IN TRASH BAGS, 

• Trash must be placed out in a trashcan(s) with a secure lid (lid must be closed tight), 

• The unit number must be on the trashcan(s), 

• No trashcan(s) with holes / No trashcan(s) without lids, 

• Recycling is picked up on Wednesday ONLY, must be in a bin/clean/NO PLASTIC BAGS, 

• Trashcans & recycling bins must be removed from the Common Area on the day of service, 

• DO NOT PLACE RECYCLING OUT FOR PICK-UP ON MONDAY or THURSDAY, 

• Trashcans & recycling bins must not be stored in the front yard, 

• YARD WASTE MUST BE PLACED OUT IN PAPER BAGS AND/OR TRASHCANS 

CLEARLY MARKED “YARD WASTE” (MANDATORY PER FAIRFAX COUNTY), 

• Back yard trash must be in a trashcan(s) and have a secure lid (lid must be closed tight),  

• Trashcan(s) may be placed out after 8:30 PM the night before pick-up.  Recycling bins may 

be placed out after 8:30 PM the night before pick-up. Recycling must be clean and free of 

food residue, NO PLASTIC BAGS, 

• DO NOT PLACE YOUR TRASH IN YOUR NEIGHBOR’S TRASHCAN(S), and  

• Unit owners with trees must clean up tree droppings from the sidewalk, streets and parking 

spaces on the Common Area.  

 

Please adhere to the above rules in order to comply with the community Policy Resolution Number 

1.  Residents that do not comply with the above rules will be subject to a Board Hearing and a 

$50.00 assessment per violation.  Residents please report trash violators to Northern Virginia 

Management – you will remain ANONYMOUS!  If you have any questions regarding the above, 

please contact:  Northern Virginia Management @ 703-941-9002 or 

nvm@northernvirginiamanagement.com.   

 

For Request for Improvement Forms, Visitor Tag Replacement Forms, AECC, community rules 

and resolutions, resale documents, and other valuable information, please visit the community 

webpage at https://northernvirginiamanagement.com/springfield-square 
 

On behalf of Springfield Square Homeowners Association, Board of Directors, we are thanking you 

in advance for your cooperation in complying with the new recycling schedule change.   

May 13, 2019 

mailto:nvm@northernvirginiamanagement.com

